
Dear Doctor. 
 
My name is Alejandra Romero, I am a second year pediatric dental resident at Nova 
Southeastern University. My mentor Dr. Romer Ocanto (Chair of the department of Pediatric 
Dentistry at Nova Southeaster University) and myself are conducting a survey to highlight 
the current practices for promoting the concept of the “Dental Home” among pediatricians. 
As Part of the study, we aim to investigate the knowledge and attitudes  of  pediatricians 
towards children’s oral health. The Nova Southeastern University Institutional Review Board 
approved this study. The data collected from this study may be used to create awareness of 
the importance of establishing an ongoing relationship among the pediatric dentist, the 
patient, and the parent inclusive of all aspects of oral health care. 
 
 
We invite you to participate in this 26 question, multiple-choice survey. Your participation is 
voluntary and anonymous. No personal information will be recorded or used in any part of 
the research process. Kindly respond within two weeks of receiving this email. 
 
You may open the survey by clicking on the link below: 
https://redcap.nova.edu/redcap/surveys/?s=hHAiZJ6H7I 
 
Thank you for your participation. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions 
regarding the survey. 
 
Sincerely, 
Alejandra Romero,  D.M.D. 
Pediatric Dental Resident PGY2 
Nova Southeastern University 
College of Dental Medicine 
Phone: 215 .9390849 
Email: as2124@nova.edu  
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